
Welcome To Our Newsletter

The cooler months of autumn are upon us now and the beautiful colours are starting to 
show. As always we have a lot going on in our home and we look forward to sharing all 
we have been up to... 
 
We cannot however overlook the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, this has had a 
profound effect on our residents and staff and we have taken time to mourn, reflect and 
be thankful for her life and service. 
 
If you know someone who would like to receive our email 
newsletters just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign 
up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes,

Liz Brown
Home Manager

https://bothwellcastle.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=eb9fc5a54d5a4f9003a559232&id=41d3793cea&e=3ded105291


Special Visitors

Nursery Visits
What a lovely social visit we had from our local Nursery children. It’s always great to see 
their wee faces. It certainly brightens our day!

Entertainer
A big thank you to Christeen for coming along to our home to perform for us. We all 
thoroughly enjoyed the songs, with plenty of toe-tapping and dancing to be seen!



Baking Class



 

Baking is always a favourite activity and this class was no exception as we made a 
super lemon drizzle cake!

Care About Physical Activity



It is very important for residents to keep up with daily living tasks in order to promote 
independence. One of our residents have been helping out with some gardening such 
as watering the plants. Thank you for your help!

Trips Out & About



Trip to Chatelherault Country Park
After the success of last month's trip, we re-visited Chatelherault Country Park, where we 
enjoyed the Tea Room and a wander through the Visitor Centre where we learned about 
the building and surrounding areas.

Bothwell Road Park
It is great to have a sensory garden so close to the home, allowing us to explore different 
sights and sounds. We always enjoy our visits to Bothwell Road Park. 



 

Red Burn Farm 
We love getting out and about 
here at Bothwell Castle. 
Recently, we took a super trip 
out to the Red Burn Farm in 
Blantyre for an ice cream treat. 

This went down very well with 
those who went along - I am 
sure we will be back soon!



 

Strathclyde 
Park
We, once again, visited the 
beautiful Strathclyde Park for 
the amazing scenery and to 
feed the ducks and swans. 

Thank you, Oana, for assisting 
our residents on this trip. 

News & Updates

After hearing your feedback, please read below about how we are working hard to further 
improve aspects of our home. We are always seeking to create the best possible home 
for our residents, so thank you all for sharing your feedback with us. 
  

• New Menus | Our Chefs have been hard at work adapting our Menus to suit the 
need of all our residents. 

 
• Bothwell Castle Minibus | Please be assured that the Minibus still belongs to 

Bothwell Castle, allowing for trips out and about for our residents.

• Company Policies | Care Concern Group aim to be as open and transparent as 
possible and therefore all our Company Policies and Procedures can be accessed 
from the Manager or by request from a member of our Admin Team. Should you 
wish to view a specific policy for reference, these can be provided in an email or 
as a paper copy on request. 

• Overseas Staff | Our new Overseas Staff have been warmly welcomed to our 
home and have commenced working here at Bothwell Castle. Please say hello 
and introduce yourself to them when you are next visiting.

 
• Meet The Team | We will be introducing a Meet The Team Board on each floor to 

provide an overview of the Care Teams.



• Garden Upgrades | We have been obtaining quotes for the garden to be brought 
back to its natural state. This should be completed within the next two weeks.

Thank you all once again for your continued support!

Keep In Touch

Communication is key, so make sure to check out our Bothwell Castle Facebook Page 
and give us a Like! We love to share photographs of what we have been up to recently 
on this platform.

Leave A Review

We would greatly appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have. Please 
contact us directly or leave a review through the link below:
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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